
Dear Ryla Association, 

   I appreciate you all for letting me experience the leadership conference. I 

took a lot of information and now use it daily. I thank you for choosing me to learn all the skills 

you had to offer. I truly had an amazing time meeting new people, making new friendships, 

learning useful leadership skills, and being myself with everyone. I am truly grateful for the 

opportunity and the skills I have learned. I wish I could participate again. 

 

        Sincerely, 

        Kimberly Walker 

 

Email: kimberlywalker3222@gmail.com or kaeynelson@gmail.com 

School: Manassas High School 
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